
CHAIN OF LOVE PICTURE GALLERY 
 

Dear Hillview church family, 

 

       A number of you are sponsors of children at Chain of Love (COL) in 

Brazil, and on behalf of our church's Missions Committee I want to thank each 

of you most sincerely for your sponsorship. Jesus always had a special place in 

his heart for children, and you are modeling Christ's heart by your love for and 

support of these abused and neglected children of Brazil. Many of these 

children - thanks in part to you - are now receiving shelter, security, 

acceptance, care, hope, and love at Chain of Love.    

 

       I'd like to create a COL PICTURE GALLERY in our church that will 

feature all the children who are being sponsored by people from our Hillview 

church family. But to do that, I need your help. Since I do not know who all is 

sponsoring a child, I would therefore like to ask all of you who are sponsors to 

kindly let me know the name/s of the child/children you are sponsoring. I will 

then ask COL to send me the most recent pictures of them. These individual 

pictures will then be mounted in the COL PICTURE GALLERY, together with 

their names as well as your name, as their sponsor.  If you do not wish to have 

your name identified with their picture, I will simply say "anonymous sponsor."  

However, I still need to know the name/names of those you are sponsoring so I 

can get their picture from COL. Once the COL PICTURE GALLERY is 

completed, it will be displayed in a prominent place in the church foyer.  

 

       Please, please, let me know as soon as possible if you are a sponsor of a 

child at COL, and what his or her name is. Please send me this information 

by email to: kurtred@telus.net  

 

       If you have any questions or if you would like information on how to 

become a sponsor, please let me know. 

 

       Seeing the pictures of these children in the picture gallery will hopefully do 

two things: 

• Encourage the rest of the church family to pray for them 

• Inspire many to become sponsors 

 

       Thank you in advance for responding to this request. 

 

Kurt Redschlag 

 

 


